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Pierce Hall Two Week Construction Update 
 
ALL PIERCE HALL OCCUPANTS AND DEPARTMENT LEADERSHIP, 
 
Please be advised that the ITS will be installing the new network router at Pierce Hall.  This is scheduled to 
start on Friday, July 31st at 4:30 a.m. and will be completed by 9:00 a.m.  
 
 
If there are impacts to your research please reach out to us as soon as possible. 
 
Please forgive the short notice as we were able to get on ITS queue sooner in order to complete the IT 
portion of the project. 
 
Thank you once again for your patience and understanding. 
 
 
Vilma C. Kern 
PROJECT MANAGER 
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